
Hello everyone! I miss you all very much and I am just as sad as you are to hear our 

school year has come to an end.  Today we begin our home learning. While this is a 

new and different way of learning for all of us, please be assured that, “We Are In 

It Together”.  

Lessons will be posted here, on my Teacher page. I have tried to make the 

activities fun and curriculum based, with lots of choice for the month. You and your 

child will choose 2-3 task to do each week. It is important for your child to read 

and or be read to daily. There are several literacy sites posted that you can visit to 

find levelled readers and story books.  

Throughout the week, please review sight words and practice printing them. Use 

these words to write a note or sentence to tell about your day. You can also do 

activities on the Dreambox Math site.                                                                

Take time each day to go outside and play, when the weather is good. Have fun and 

explore your surroundings using your senses, what do you see, hear, smell, fell and 

taste? 

Most importantly, I greatly appreciate the work you will do to help your child learn. 

You are the best judge of how and when the learning will take place, so do what you 

can, when you can. Remember this is our first time trying this, so there is no right 

or wrong way, only what works best for you and your child.  

I am here to help and can be reached at my school email  

joan.sullivan-goguen@nbed.nb.ca  . I hope to also keep in touch by phone.  

Thank you for all of your support and happy learning to all! 

Hugs,  

 Mrs. Sullivan-Goguen  
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